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From: Vermont Agency of Transportation <do-not-reply@vtransprojects.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 1:45 PM
Subject: Burlington-Winooski Bridge Project Update

Project Update 

DATE: March 22, 2024 

PUBLIC MEETING PRESENTATION: 

Thank you to everyone who attended the public meeting on January 23, 2024. Approximately 
112 people attended both in-person and online. We were thrilled with the level of participation 
and interest in the project. For those who attended online, we'd like to apologize for the audio 
issues during the Public Forum portion of the meeting. 

If you were unable to attend the public meeting, the presentation, a summary of the Public 
Forum, and a video recording of the presentation can be found on the project website and can 
be accessed below.  

Presentation  Summary of the Public Forum  Video Recording 

TRAVEL SURVEY: 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Burlington-Winooski Bridge Travel Survey! The 
project team now has a better understanding of how you feel navigating the bridge, your 
preferred modes of travel, and how often you travel across the bridge. Your contribution is 
greatly appreciated!  

If you would like to review the results of the Travel Survey, they can be found here. 

CONTACT US: 

If you need immediate assistance, please email Jennifer Zorn at jzorn@hntb.com. Or please 
submit a comment to the project team using the project website. 

To learn about the Exit 16 DDI Project and Main Street Revitalization Project, please see the 
links below. 
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To learn more about this project, please visit the project website 

 
 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe please click here. 

 


